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CONT'D HISTBRY BF MOUNT HOPE WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

1966£1967 At the May meeting Mrs. Kenneth
Wagner gave a report of the
Ufficers' Conference held in Guelph.

The June meeting took the form of a tour
to Coombe furniture factory and Quinn's
Nursery in Kincardine, the Pine River
Cheese factory, Goderich waterwmorks and !
Huron County Museum in Goderich.

In July, the williscroft W.I. were guests
and Mrs. Earl Busch, Bruce Centre District
President spoke on 'Democracy in Canada'.

At the September meeting, it was announced
that the Mount Hope W.I. had received
Second prize for the Tweedsmuir History at
the Grey-Bruce area convention,

In October a bazaar and bake sale was held
with proceeds amounting to $55.45. Mrs.
George Wolfe was auctioneer.

In November a bus trip was enjoyed to
Toronto City Hall and the Royal Winter
Fair. Mrs. Neil Gowan gave a demonstration
on decoration cakes at the regular
meeting.

1967-1968 In January Mrs. Russel Wagner

showed slides and gave com-
mentary on their boat trip through the
Caribbean.

At the February meeting, Mrs. Al Barclay,
Arkwright, spoke on the centennial hobby
tea planned for July.

In March the grandmothers were each pre-
sented with a gift.

At the Rpril meeting the members were di-
vided into three grpups to collect
pictures and material for a scrapbook.

In May a presentation was made to Mrs.
John Horning prior to her departure to
Tara.
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In June a toor of the Sheltered Workshop
for the retarded, Mackinnon Phillips hos-
pital, and Owen Sound-Grey County museum
was enjoyed. Mrs. Harold McArthur attendz2
ed the National Convention at Guelph as
district delegate and five other members,
Mrs. Aenneth Hopper, Mrs. Harvey Hopper
and Miss Sadie Middleton attended the
first day.

For the July meeting most of the members
were dressed in Centennial costume and
Mrs. Harold McArthur gave a report of the
Federated Women's Institutes of Canada

Convention held in Guelph.

A hobby tea sponsored by Bruce Centre District
was held in Port Elgin Arena on July 19.

Mount Hope branch displayed a button coll-
ection ewned by Mrs, Neil Poole and salt

and pepper shakers ouwned by Mrs. John
Robinson.

At the September meeting a donation of
$100.00 was given to the Mount Hope United
Church for the building of a Cairn in the
cemetery. -

In October, Mrs. Worland Hemstock was
auctioneer for a bazaar and bake sale and
proceeds amounted to $51.30.

At the November meeting Mrs. Rusgél Wagner
gave a demonstration on makéng Christmas
bells and bouws.

In January a program on Expo was enjoyed.

In February a panel discussion on a Women's
Institute Resolution was discussed by Mrs.
Harold McArthur, Mrs Roy Palmer and Mrs.

Russel Wagner with Mrs. George Wolfe as
moderator.
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1968-1969 A program on citizenship had a

; guest speaker, A native of Holland
spoke on 'What it means to be a Canadian
citizen'.

Members enjoyed a bus trip to Niagara Falls.

Four ladies helped with registration at

Bruce County rally in Tara, October 17.

Several ladies were hostesses at the Log
House at the Museum in Southampton.

The Institute held a bazaar and bake sale
and also a euchre party at Arkwright Hall.

A donation was made toithe Tara Swimmbdng
FPool and members assisted at thé Hobby Fair
at Port Elgin,

Mr. A. W. Smith, Superintendent of Schools
in Owen Sound showed slides of the Bruce

Trail.
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